
In beautiful Orange County, ROP’s Southern California Treatment 
Programs had the honor to host its 3rd Annual Open House on the 7th of 
August.  The theme for this year was a Hawaiian Luau where our children 
from the Tustin homes, local law enforcement, community partners such 
as representatives from Orange County Social Services, Orange County 
Health Care Agency, family, friends and staff came together to recognize 
and appreciate our ROP Mission, Improving the Lives of Youth, Families 
and the Community. 
This fun filled day included a catered Hawaiian barbeque, snow cones, 
games, information booths, candy lei crafts, and even hula dancers. 
Guests were able to tour each home.  The staff and students from the 
Tustin homes were pleasantly overwhelmed by the level of community 
involvement.
Southern California Treatment Programs is looking forward to hosting 
another Open House on October 16th, 2019 for the Placentia Programs 
(Paragon and Livingston Homes).


